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July 29, 2021 
 
 
Dear Bill, 
 
On behalf of myself, the executive board and members of CJCOA, please accept this letter of support for 
 
David Spencer for reelection to the ICC Board of Directors. 
 
David has a phenomenal resume, which is a clear indication he is committed to building safety.  
 
We look forward to continuing our relationship with David. 
 
If I could be of further assistance please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Frank Oliveti 
President CJCOA 
 
 
 

 

 
 


